
 
 

 
 

MARLBOROUGH, MA (June 11, 2020) – We want to express our profound sadness at 
the tragedy our country is experiencing.  We stand in solidarity with those looking to 
erase hate, discrimination and racism. Black Lives Matter. 
 
 
At DCU, we feel strongly that diversity and inclusion are critical aspects of who we are. 
We are committed to continuing to serve all our members and employees with the same 
equal kindness and support, regardless of their race, gender, ethnicity, religion or 
orientation.  At the same time, we know we must always continue to challenge 
ourselves to listen, learn and do even more. 
 
 
ABOUT DCU:  
DCU is a not-for-profit financial cooperative serving over 850,000 members across all 
50 states and by offering a full range of financial services to consumers and 
businesses.   
 
For additional information, visit www.dcu.org   
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